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Skelli - Yam, Tania 

From: Nabeela Ameen [NAmeen@oxford-architects.com] 

Sent: 16 November 2009 11:34 

To: Skelli - Yaoz, Tania 

Cc: Brian Donnelly 

Subject: 09043 Mornington Leisure Centre - Amended Louvre positions 

Attachments: 021b.pdf 

Dear Tania, 

Thanks for taking my call this morning and having a chat about the Underhill Elevation louvres, following 
Brian's email of 12 November. 

Please find attached revised drawing 021 B showing the amended louvre positions to the 2nd and 3rd bay of 
Underhill Street. 

Further to our conversation, I would like to clarify that the height of the grilles needs to be above the internal 
roof line, the apex being at Underhill Street. The internal ceiling line is 3m, which is above the rendered/white 
painted zone on Underhill Street. In addition there is the ceiling zone, the steel beam section along with roof 
makeup. We will aim to keep the louvres as low as practicably possible. 

I hope all this helps and look forward to your reply in due course. 

Many thanks 
Kind regards 

Nabeela Ameen 
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